
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Report – I hope everyone had a safe and 
joyful Spring Break! Now the Spring Season will start 
to bloom with Holy Week, Easter, First Communion 
and then everything will kick into HIGH gear as we all 
wrap up yet another school year at the of May and 
beginning of June! Now is a great time to consider 
getting more involved as we start our planning for 
next year!!  God Bless, Sandra Anchor 

Honey Baked Ham Gift Card Orders – April 
5th – http://tinyurl.com/stsham17 

PTO Meeting – Parish Center – April 5th -
7pm 

PTO Meeting – Lower Level Pierson St. 
Church – April 7th -8:30am 

Manna Card Order Form Orders – Due April 
10th and 24th. 

Manna Cash and Carry Cards on Tuesday 
Mornings 7:30AM and Friday’s at 2:15pm. 

Uniform Resale on Tuesday Mornings 
7:30AM 

PTO AND SCHOOL EVENTS 

YOUR PTO COMMUNITY 

Box Tops   Uniform Resale  
 

Manna Orders  Spirit wear 
 
Restaurant Nights  Adopt-A-Book  
 
Scholastic Book Fair   Sunshine Committee 
 
Social Committee  Trivia Night 
 
Catholic Schools Week Hospitality 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week Mentor Program 
 

Next PTO Meetings 

Wednesday, May 3rd at 7pm – 
Parish Center  

Friday, May 5th at 8:30 am   – 
Lower Pierson 

All are welcome, food and 
fellowship will be shared! 

Questions – Call/Text Sandra 
Anchor 630-697-1774 or email 
sandra.anchor@yahoo.com 


